
Dear Parents and Carers, 

During this trying time, many of us are focused not only on our children’s learning but also of their 

safety and wellbeing. 

The Wellbeing team met today to discuss ways in which we can continue to support your child whilst 

remote learning is taking place. 

Every year adviser has created a unique google classroom code for each of their year groups. They 

have sent the code to your child’s email account. Your child will receive regular emails from their 

year adviser. One of the initiatives will be to conduct a very short questionnaire on a weekly basis to 

ensure that your child has the opportunity to keep connected to the school. 

Below are some links to resources about cyber safety. As our kids are going to be online and some 

possibly unsupervised, we have provided some links for yourself and your child. 

Parents 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents 

Students: 

https://youtu.be/_w8c72-s2IQ 

I would like to thank Ms Christine Roberts, Ms Megan Rombi, Mr Daniel Ghossain and Ms Samantha 

Cooper and the Year Advisers for the ongoing wellbeing support of your child. At the meeting today 

the concern they demonstrated for the children in their care was humbling. I am proud to have such 

a dedicated staff. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Vally Grego 

Principal 

24.3.2020 


